September 6, 2017
Dear Teachers-
We have also been getting a number of questions regarding teacher raises for this school year. Here the

key points for you to know:
All teachers will be paid more than they earned last year.

e On average, teachers will receive a 2.4% raise inclusive of step movement.
e Once implemented, this will be retroactive to your first paycheck of the year.
e A new salary grid is being developed and will be distributed as soon as possible.

Thank you for your attention to yesterday's message on healthcare, and questions. We are compiling a

Q&A to share, so please keep submitting your questions using our online form.
Sincerely,

-Yaw

YAW OBENG - SUPERINTENDENT
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